
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Prince George’s County Congregations 
JOIN US BY MAY 1, 2025  

 
Become a Sacred Grounds Congregation 
Inspire Hope with Native Plant Gardens  

on Your Congregation Grounds and Members' Homes 
 

A program of the National Wildlife Federation in partnership  
with Interfaith Power and Light & Interfaith Partners for the Chesapeake  

 

Funded by Esther A. & Joseph Klingenstein Fund 
 
Are you passionate about caring for creation and building a stronger community? Join our next 
Sacred Grounds multi-faith cohort and be a part of something transformative by putting your 
faith into action. 
 

National Wildlife Federation’s Sacred Grounds program provides an opportunity to care for 
creation through gardening with native plants. Planting native plants helps people and wildlife. 
They provide food for birds, butterflies, and native bees which in turn pollinate our own food. 
Additionally, they slow the flow of polluted stormwater, keeping our waterways clean and safe, 
especially important in an era of climate change. With Sacred Grounds we work with your 
congregation to both help create a native plant pollinator garden on your grounds and 
engage/educate your members about planting native plants at home. 
 

What your congregation will get:  
●​ Inspirational educational programs and materials  
●​ Caring for Creation community building program for congregation 
●​ Free native plants for members to plant at home 
●​ Free congregation native plant garden on congregation grounds 

 

To join this cohort and or for more information contact: 
Naomi Edelson, Sr. Director, Wildlife Partnerships/Founder, Sacred Grounds 
202-657-2024, edelsonn@nwf.org  
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